
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
  

 

TO:     Megan Dunn, Snohomish County Council Chair 

 

FROM:   Dave Somers, Snohomish County Executive 

 

SUBJECT:   Airport Commission, New Appointment 

 

DATE:    June 13, 2022 

 

 

Airport Commission member Mr. Mohmad Quijdani, representing District 4, has resigned from the Commission. 

 

To replace Mr. Quijdani, I am pleased to recommend Mr. Matthew Arny.  Mr. Arny has been active as a volunteer in various 

organizations.  He also has experience and education in airport and business management that he would like to put to use 

supporting the community 

 

Pursuant to SCC 2.03.030, I hereby recommend Mr. Arny to fill the position vacated by Mr. Mohmad Quijdani representing 

District 4 for the balance of the term to January 31, 2024.   

 

Thank you for considering my recommendation.  
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